
From: Gail Paulin
To: COB_mail
Subject: Please Oppose the Border Wall
Date: Thursday, June 1, 2017 8:15:34 PM

Dear Pima County Board of Supervisors,

I'm writing to urge you to please vote in favor of the resolution opposing the border wall that will be considered at
your June 6 meeting.

Trump's wall would be a totally unnecessary environmental catastrophe that will harm important wildlife habitat and
economically and culturally damage the Tucson area and border region.

The tens of billions of dollars that would be spent on the border wall would be much better spent on other priorities
that need to be addressed in our communities.

Please -- do everything in your power to see that this resolution is passed. It's an important piece in making sure that
Trump's destructive wall never gets built.

Sincerely,

Gail Paulin

 85730

mailto:COB_mail@pima.gov


From: Amber Jackson
To: COB_mail
Subject: Please Oppose the Border Wall
Date: Thursday, June 1, 2017 9:13:34 PM

Dear Pima County Board of Supervisors,

I'm writing to urge you to please vote in favor of the resolution opposing the border wall that will be considered at
your June 6 meeting.

Trump's wall would be a totally unnecessary environmental catastrophe that will harm important wildlife habitat and
economically and culturally damage the Tucson area and border region.

The tens of billions of dollars that would be spent on the border wall would be much better spent on other priorities
that need to be addressed in our communities.

Please -- do everything in your power to see that this resolution is passed. It's an important piece in making sure that
Trump's destructive wall never gets built.

Sincerely,

Amber Jackson

 97124
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From: G Seyger
To: COB_mail
Subject: Please Oppose the Border Wall
Date: Thursday, June 1, 2017 10:17:58 PM

Dear Pima County Board of Supervisors,

I'm writing to urge you to please vote in favor of the resolution opposing the border wall that will be considered at
your June 6 meeting.

Trump's wall would be a totally unnecessary environmental catastrophe that will harm important wildlife habitat and
economically and culturally damage the Tucson area and border region.

The tens of billions of dollars that would be spent on the border wall would be much better spent on other priorities
that need to be addressed in our communities.

Please -- do everything in your power to see that this resolution is passed. It's an important piece in making sure that
Trump's destructive wall never gets built.

Sincerely,

G Seyger

 37076

mailto:COB_mail@pima.gov


From: Jamie Lee
To: COB_mail
Subject: Please Oppose the Border Wall
Date: Friday, June 2, 2017 7:46:20 AM

Dear Pima County Board of Supervisors,

I'm writing to urge you to please vote in favor of the resolution opposing the border wall that will be considered at
your June 6 meeting.

Trump's wall would be a totally unnecessary environmental catastrophe that will harm important wildlife habitat and
economically and culturally damage the Tucson area and border region.

The tens of billions of dollars that would be spent on the border wall would be much better spent on other priorities
that need to be addressed in our communities.

Please -- do everything in your power to see that this resolution is passed. It's an important piece in making sure that
Trump's destructive wall never gets built.

Sincerely,

Jamie Lee

 85711

mailto:COB_mail@pima.gov


From: Pamela Uschuk
To: COB_mail
Subject: Please Oppose the Border Wall
Date: Friday, June 2, 2017 8:03:51 AM

Dear Pima County Board of Supervisors,

I'm writing to implore you to please vote in favor of the resolution opposing the border wall that will be considered
at your June 6 meeting.

Trump's wall would be a totally unnecessary environmental catastrophe that will harm important wildlife habitat and
economically and culturally damage the Tucson area and border region.

The tens of billions of dollars that would be spent on the border wall would be much better spent on other priorities
that need to be addressed in our communities.

Please -- do everything in your power to see that this resolution is passed. It's an important piece in making sure that
Trump's destructive wall never gets built.

Sincerely,

Pamela Uschuk

 85740
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From: Diana Hadley
To: COB_mail
Subject: Please Oppose the Border Wall
Date: Friday, June 2, 2017 8:17:00 AM

Dear Pima County Board of Supervisors,

I'm writing to urge you to please vote in favor of the resolution opposing the border wall that will be considered at
your June 6 meeting.

Trump's wall would be a totally unnecessary environmental catastrophe that will harm important wildlife habitat and
economically and culturally damage the Tucson area and border region.

The tens of billions of dollars that would be spent on the border wall would be much better spent on other priorities
that need to be addressed in our communities.

Please -- do everything in your power to see that this resolution is passed. It's an important piece in making sure that
Trump's destructive wall never gets built.

Sincerely,

Diana Hadley

 85745

mailto:COB_mail@pima.gov


From: Alison Deming
To: COB_mail
Subject: Please Oppose the Border Wall
Date: Friday, June 2, 2017 8:52:00 AM

Dear Pima County Board of Supervisors,

I'm writing to urge you to please vote in favor of the resolution opposing the border wall that will be considered at
your June 6 meeting.

Trump's wall would be a totally unnecessary environmental catastrophe that will harm important wildlife habitat and
economically and culturally damage the Tucson area and border region.

The tens of billions of dollars that would be spent on the border wall would be much better spent on other priorities
that need to be addressed in our communities.

Please -- do everything in your power to see that this resolution is passed. It's an important piece in making sure that
Trump's destructive wall never gets built.

Sincerely,

Alison Deming

 85750
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From: Joanne Stuhr
To: COB_mail
Subject: Please Oppose the Border Wall
Date: Friday, June 2, 2017 10:01:53 AM

Dear Pima County Board of Supervisors,

We who live on the border know the realities of the situation. A wall is NOT the solution. Please vote in favor of the
resolution opposing the border wall that will be considered at your June 6 meeting.

IN addition to being ineffective for "keeping people out," it would be an environmental catastrophe for wildlife.

Don't waste the money! Don't create more ill will. Don't threaten wildlife and habitat.

Please -- do everything in your power to see that this resolution is passed. It's an important piece in making sure that
Trump's destructive wall never gets built.

Sincerely,  Joanne Stuhr

Joanne Stuhr

 85718
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